From:

To: Schuyler, Wendy - FS, SD
Subject: [External Email]Stop F3 Gold in Custer
Date: Monday, February 13, 2023 7:27:35 PM

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Please do not allow the * Categorical Exclusion’ to fast track the exploratory drilling in Custer. The environmental
studies need to be completed.

Our Black Hills need to be protected from greedy corporations. They do not care about our water quality, our
beautiful land. They are just about the dollar signs.

Protect our land, air and water.

Jerry Nelson

Sent from my iPhone





